
POLITE REMINDER 

Sent By: School Office 

Sent 28 Sep 2023 14:00 

PLEASE NOTE 

Keeping our children safe is of the utmost importance at all times 

Can we therefore remind our parents that there is no parking or stopping outside the 

school gates, to drop children off, at any time. 

Thank you for your support 

 


